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What's Included in This Month's

Newsletter

A-AWA's 13th Annual Event 
Thanksgiving

From our A-AWA family to yours we

wish 

you a wonderful Thanksgiving. 

Pictured: A-AWA 's Surge Team
Sharara Amin Kamin,  Malalai Sherdil,

Liza Sahley, Mohiba Zargarpur, Lima


Hotak, & Mursal Hashimi.



Pictured: President of A-AWA Shahla

Azizi, Vice President Homaira


Behsudi, Co-founder Nilab Pazhwak,

& TriVision Studios Team.  

A-AWA’s Resiliency Award 2022

went to PenPath group of


Educators/Activists in Afghanistan

as part of “He for She” campaign to


support female education. 

Pictured: Najia Arsalayee -

Treasurer of A-AWA 

Receiving the STAR of A-AWA

Award






Pictured: Holly Kirking-Loomis -

Executive Director, U.S. - Afghan

Women’s Council, as the keynote


speaker.
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Pictured: A-AWA GAK
Sarah Arsalayee, Nyah Pham,


Lemar  Pazhwak, Eman Ali, Sabrina

Wali, & Shaheera Kamin. 

Pictured: INOVA Team led by Dr.

Jones receiving the Oustanding


Community Service Award



A-AWA’s Courage Award 2022 went

to well respected and loved Mrs.


Mahbouba Seraj. 

Pictured: Nahid Shahalimi  - The MC

for A-AWA's Annual Event. 

Pictured: Nina Yaqob - Singing the

Afghan National Anthem in opera. 



Thank you so much for reading this

month's newsletter. Be sure not to


miss December's edition. Don't

forget to follow us on social media


and visit our website!
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Pictured: A-AWA's APA Team 
 Rohina Baser Panah, Mariam Rusta,


Nasrin Nawabi, Shaesta Essar,

Belquis Sadozai, Deiba Muslim, &


Lead Volunteers. 

Pictured: The

Courage Award 

aawa_us

aawa_us

a-awa.org

Pictured: Rina Amiri - U.S. Special

Envoy for Afghan Women -giving an


encouraging message to the

community. 

Pictured: Shaesta Essar - The speaker

on behalf of Sandy Bank, one of A-


AWA's Event sponsors. 


